
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

4 March 2022 
 

Additional PTM for Year 4 and 6 Parents 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
At the start of the year, the school announced that the Parent-Teacher Meeting 
(PTM) for Year 4 and 6 parents will occur on the following date: 
 

Thursday 11 August 2022 
 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the school is providing an additional PTM date for 
Year 4 and 6 parents in the first week of Term 2 on the following date: 
 

Thursday 24 March 2022 
 
 
This date was originally set aside for Year 1 and 2 PTM sessions, however we 
believe that the school has capacity to also open slots to Year 4 and 6 parents. I 
hope that this additional PTM date will enable parents to meet virtually with their 
child’s teachers to receive feedback on their progress so far in 2022. 
 
There will be an additional email sent out shortly that can be used to make 
bookings. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


